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March 13, 2002
Mr. Jason Schrieber,

We were delighted to be given the opportunity to work with the Community Development Department of the City of Cambridge on the project of implementing GIS for municipal transportation planning.  The project team consists of three third-year Worcester Polytechnic Institute engineering students, Christopher Cullen, Michael Moriarty, Chirag Patel.  It is our understanding that the goal of this project is to integrate GIS data into tools that will help the Traffic, Parking, and Transportation Department to track all parking resources in the City and facilitate their interaction with other departments that regulate construction in the City. Please advise if we have identified the goals accurately.

Over the course of the next month, we plan to research the context of this issue and identify the objectives that our project should satisfy.  We also plan to develop a methodology for implementing the project, culminating in a project proposal that we shall then use as a basis for the actual project.  We request that you grant us permission to contact you during this preparation period for any clarifications that we may need and that you inform us as to your preferred means of communication.  As we develop our methodology and proposal, access to related resources such as databases, maps, or other materials will allow us to do a more thorough job.  If you have or are aware of any materials that you believe will assist the project planning process, we would appreciate it if you could send them to us or direct us to these sources.

Thank you for granting us this opportunity to help the Community Development Department and the City of Cambridge.  We would appreciate if you would confirm receipt of this letter by responding via email to cambridge@wpi.edu.  The members of our project group will receive messages sent to this address.

Sincerely,

Christopher Cullen, Civil Engineering

Michael Moriarty, Electrical Engineering

Chirag Patel, Computer Science

